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I strongly oppose going back to in person voting. Our mail in voting has been very 

successful and is a very sage and secure way to vote. We have an almost non 

existent instance of voter fraud. Vote by mail allows our elderly and disabled 

community an easier method of voting. It also means people do not have to take 

valuable time away from work and family to stand in lines to vote. There is really no 

valid reason to even be considering going back to such an ineffectual method of 

voting. 


